December 12, 2014


Scott Steffen, P.E.
Bohannan-Huston, Inc.
Courtyard 1 7500 Jefferson St NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico  87109


RE:	Montecito West Unit 1, Lots 1-46	
Grading and Drainage Plan	
Engineers Stamp Date 6/6/14 (D9D004)		 
	Certification Date 12/8/14


Dear Mr. Steffen, 

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12/8/2014, the above referenced Certification for Montecito West Unit 1 is acceptable for Release of Financial Guarantee and Building Permit approval. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hydrology realizes that rip-rap or similar was not specified at the end of the pipe between lots 38 and 39 on the approved Grading and Drainage Plan, but feels it would be helpful to prevent sediment from entering the pipe, would help prevent erosion and should improve the effectiveness of the storm drain.
	Please mention to Pulte Homes that Hydrology is requesting rip-rap or similar in the depressed area at the pipe end. 	 It is not a requirement for the approval of this request.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3986.


Sincerely, 



Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Dept.
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